
                 
 
 

 
Special Central Durham Crematorium Joint Committee 

 
Date Tuesday 21 December 2010 

Time 4.00 pm 

Venue Committee Room 1B - County Hall, Durham 

 
Business 

 
Part A 

 
1. Joint Committee Representation -    

 Appointment of a Member from Spennymoor Town Council. 

2. Such other business as, in the opinion of the Chair of the meeting, is of 
sufficient urgency to warrant consideration.   

3. Any resolution relating to the exclusion of the public during the 
discussion of items containing exempt information.   

Part B 
 
Items during which it is considered the meeting will not be open to the 

public (consideration of exempt or confidential information) 
 
4. Presentation by the Design Team   

 Crematorium Redevelopment including enhanced Car Parking and 
Access – Richard Fenwick, Section Manager. 

5. Joint Report of Terry Collins, Corporate Director: Neighbourhoods and 
Jeff Garfoot, Head of Finance: Corporate Services & Interim Treasurer 
to the Joint Committee.  (Pages 1 - 36) 

 Report on Design, Procurement and Construction of the Crematorium 
Redevelopment and associate Car Parking and Access Improvement. 

6. Such other business as, in the opinion of the Chair of the meeting, is of 
sufficient urgency to warrant consideration.   

 
 
 

Sharon Spence 
Clerk to the Joint Committee 

 
 
County Hall 
Durham 
13 December 2010 
 
 



 
To: The Members of the Central Durham Crematorium Joint 

Committee 
 

 
 
Durham County Council: M Plews (Chair), J Chaplow, N Foster, 

A Hopgood, D Stoker, M Williams, J Blakey 
and G Holland 
 

Spennymoor Town Council: J Marr (Vice-Chair), JL Wood and 
JV Graham 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Contact: Martin Tindle Tel: 0191 383 6646 


